
 

Contacts 
 

Chairman: Simon Bramley 0401 052 456 

Vice Chairman: Bryan Hulmes 0481 382 482 

Junior Coordinator: Michael Cummins 0414 360 503 

Email: parahillsfc@gmail.com 

1981 B Grade 
1992 A Grade 
2000 A Grade 
2002 A Grade 
2006 A Grade 
2015 A Grade 

 

1984 U15 
1985 U13 
1986 U14 

1987 U10 & U13 
1988 U11 & U15 

2000 U16 
2011 U16 
2018 U12 
2022 U15 

 

 

PARA HILLS 
FOOTBALL CLUB 

 

JUNIOR PLAYERS 
WELCOME 

2023 
 
 

 
 

The Paddocks Oval 
Bridge Road, Para Hills SA 

 



 

 

Who We Are 

 

The Para Hills Football Club was founded in 

1971 via a teacher and parents at the Para Hills 

Primary School. Three teams U9, U11 & U11 

Reserves were fielded in the North Torrens     

Junior Association wearing St. Kilda style 

guernseys. Home games were played at the 

school or Manor Farm Oval at Salisbury East. 

 

Para Hills played it’s first senior game at the 

start of the 1974 season in the Central District 

Football Association. 

 

We have over the years played within the South 

Australian Amateur Football League with brief 

stints in the former Central District Football  

Association which later became the Northern     

Metropolitan Football League before it         

disbanded and the also now defunct South   

Australian Football Association. 

 

Settling back into Amateur League in the mid 

90’s, Para Hills has worked extremely hard at 

building the club for the long term future to   

ensure success both on the field and in our 

growth as a local community based sporting 

club catering for senior players and both girls 

and boys junior players.  

 

 

What we are proud of 
 

Junior Club of the Year 2017 & 2019. 
 

Supporting and giving back to the local  
community. 

 

Breakthrough Mental Health fundraising including 
other charities and foundations. 

 

Family friendly football club open to players of all 
ages and skill levels. 

 

Maintaining a good culture for those within the 
club. 

 

250+ Senior & Junior players 
Over 1.8k Facebook followers 

Parents, siblings, friends & Members 
 
 

Looking to 2023 
 

Brand new club rooms for our players, spectators 
and wider community. 

 

Continued support and giving back to the local 
community.  

 

Further fundraising for charities and our foundation 
partners. 

 

Continued and increased recognition of our       
partners and sponsors. 

 

Increase in Senior player numbers and 
Girls & boys Junior player numbers. 

 

Strengthened football department. 
 

On-field and off-field success. 

 


